
 

 

 

SC/LL 28.11.19 

Reading Records 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Having introduced our new ‘Reading gives you Wings’ scheme in September, we are 

delighted with its impact: we can see how much children are reading at home and the 

progress in the children’s fluency and comprehension is fantastic; thank you so much!  

It is lovely to read your comments from having some quality time reading together. 

This will hugely help their reading comprehension; again, thank you!   

The children have been really engaged and enthusiastic to complete their cards and 

are loving the new quality texts available too! Our display in the hall is getting full 

already   

To allow us to continue their enthusiasm (and room on our display board), when a 

house team receives 50 bats or butterflies, their team will receive one larger, shiny 

bat/butterfly.  

Please do keep sending their reading records into school regularly; we are learning so 

much about their interests, favoured genres and how much they read at home. Also, 

if your child needs a new reading record, please ask their class teacher.  

Thank you so much for your support, 

 

Sarah Cobb 

English Leader 

 

 

 

 


